
 

 
 

MEDICARE PART D ALERT:   
It’s time to review your Medicare Part D plan 
for possible changes.  Your current plan may 
not pay for your medicines next year or your 

cost may increase. 
During open enrollment (Oct. 15 -- Dec 7) you 

can review and/or change your plan, without 
penalties.  After December 7th you will be 

locked in for ONE YEAR.   
 
Take advantage of this free service and reserve 

your appointment.  Appointments begin October 
15th and end December 7th. 

 
Baldwin County Council on Aging 

(Central Annex Building) 
22251 Palmer Street,  Robertsdale, AL 36567 

           (251) 972-8506 
 
 
You will need to bring your Medicare Card, Medical Insurance 
Cards, copy of current income and list of medications with you 
for your appointment. 


